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2110 Wyandot Drive

Denver, CO 80221

Phone:
303 426-7006

e-mail:
Ron@ghpd.com
http://
www.WebFamilyTree.com
Ron Dahl

November 23, 1997
Tore Haugen
Gabbrostien 37
Lillehammer, N-2600  

Norway
Dear Tore:

I thought I would write you another quick letter.  I replied to your e-mail several times, but I never got any further response from you.  Did you get it?

I think I mentioned that Marilyn (Dahl) Hensley and I work with genealogy as a hobby and are willing to share whatever information we have.

Are you a professional genealogist?  If so, is it possible to purchase some of your research work?

Are you related to the Øverdalen line?

Please e-mail me or write me if you get a chance.

Sincerely,

Ron Dahl



